
DOUBLE RUN FOR THIS TUESDAY (FEBRUARY 
28/23) AND WEDNESDAY (MARCH 1/23). 

 
On Tuesday February 28 and Wednesday March 1,  Route 5 - 
French Bay & Route 8 - Village buses to G.C. Huston will operate 
on a double-run schedule for both mornings and afternoons.  
 
NOTE: Route 5 – French Bay will be picked up first and 

Route 8 – Village will be delayed. Village route will begin 
around 8:35 AM. This means, that the French Bay 
students will be picked up first in the morning and 
dropped late in the afternoon - the Village students will 
be picked up late in the morning and dropped off first in 
the afternoon. 

 
Thanks so much! 
 
Mindy 
 
Mindy Gill-Johnson 
Education Administrator 
Saugeen First Nation #29 
(office) 519-797-2781 x 1118 
mindy.gill@saugeen.org  
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